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Comments: We need to open  or keep more areas open for OHV and snowmobile riding areas. I believe we have

enough wilderness so do not need any new RWAs .We snowmobile gold creek area and SeeleyLake areas that

have been recommend to an RWA. Fish Creek area needs to coordinate the plan with FWP and the state of

Montana. We need to coordinate with Nez Pierce national forest and manage our Forests together not individual .


